
 

 

The new dedicated left-hand turn into Cross Street from Pittwater Road will open to traffic in early May. The new lane 

will improve the flow of northbound traffic along Pittwater Road. Thank you for your patience during the construction of 

this new lane. We will complete the remaining footpaths, landscaping and line marking by the end of May, weather 

permitting.  

Minimising impacts to the community 

Some of this work may be noisy and we will do everything we 

can to minimise disruption, including turning off vehicles when 

not in use, completing noisy work early in the evening where 

possible and directing noise and lights away from residents.  

Hours of work 

Work will occur between 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday, 

8am to 1pm Saturdays and up to two nights a week 

between 6pm to 5am, as outlined in the calendar to the right.  

Night work is done outside of standard hours to improve 

safety for workers, pedestrians and motorists and to minimise 

impacts to traffic. If a night shift is cancelled due to rain, we will aim to move it to another night that same week.  

           Night work in May 2020 
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Traffic, parking and changes for pedestrians 

There may be some temporary lane closures, footpath closures and pedestrian detours in place. Please keep to 

speed limits and follow the direction of traffic controllers and signs. 

This document contains important information about public transport projects in your area. If you require the 
services of an interpreter, please contact the Translating and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call 
Transport for NSW on (02) 9200 0200 The interpreter will then assist you with translation. 
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